The remarks of the Chief Ship Surveyor are desired on this case for the consideration of the Classing Committee.

WOKINGHAM COPY.

23rd October, 1041.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
21st instant respecting the Steamer "SIR LEONARD
PEARCE"™ and would inform you that my classing letter
of the 17th instant should have stated that a class
of #@l0CAl, %ith freeboard, had been assigned.

he typographical error in thils case
is regretted.

I am, Dear Slrs,
Yours falthfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Committes,

The Surveyors,
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